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Access to CalFresh 

“Legal immigrants who get government assistance won’t get green cards under Trump 
proposal” (sacbee.com, Sept. 22): CalFresh helped me put food on the table when I was 
a single mother. Now I work at the Food Bank of Contra Costa and Solano. 
Unfortunately, the Trump administration has released a plan that would make it 
difficult for immigrants to receive green cards if they use the same benefits I used. I’ve 
already received calls from parents asking to terminate their children’s food assistance 
for fear that it could lead to their family’s separation – even though it wouldn’t. Call 
your food bank if you need help or have questions about this plan, which has not yet 
gone into effect. 
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